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UNIVERSITET ‘The Nordic Africa Institute

The Claude Ake Visiting Chair 2015

Deadline for applications: 20 November 2014

The Department of Peace and Conflict Research and the Nordic Africa Institute currently
invite applications to the Claude Ake Visiting Chair for 2015. Applicants should be
internationally recognised senior scholars with professorial competence in their respective
fields of expertise. Normally, this translates to so-called Full Professors or Associate
Professors, or their equivalence. The visiting time period is normally between 4 to 6 months
during the Swedish academic year. Applications from female candidates are encouraged.
The visiting chair holder is offered a conducive environment to pursue his or her own
research, while there is also opportunity for lecturing, holding seminars and contributing to
ongoing research activities at the Department of Peace and Conflict Research and the Nordic
Africa Institute.

For more information, see attachment or visit:
http://www.nai.uu se/about/partner/claude_ake,

Inquiries: Helena.Grusell@per.uu.se




